
TOWN OF VIENNA, VIRGINIA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town Council (the “Town Council”) of the Town of 
Vienna, Virginia (the “Town”) will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, October 21, 2019, 
beginning at 8:00 p.m., in the Council Room, Town Hall, 127 Center Street South, 
Vienna, Virginia, to consider the following: 
 

             Appeal of the September 19, 2019, Certificate of Approval and decision issued 

by the Board of Architectural Review for the rear architectural designs and plans for 

the property known as Vienna Market located at 245 Maple Avenue West, BAR 

Docket 21-19-BAR, pursuant to Chapter  4 of the Vienna Town Code, specifically 

Town Code Sections 4-12 and 4-13. 

 
Copies of the said application may be viewed in the office of the Town Clerk Monday 
through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. or via the website at www.viennava.gov. 
 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE TOWN COUNCIL 
       Melanie J. Clark, CMC 
       Town Clerk 
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